Montana Department 4\
of Environmental Quality 4

August 8, 2016

Chad Oakland

Oaks Disposal Trucking, LLC
48 Road 564

Glendive, MT 59330

Re: April 8,2016 diesel fuel spill near VeltKamp and Linney Roads in Bozeman, Gallatin County,
Montana. [CVID 19080]

Dear Mr. Oakland:

On April 19, 2016, the Enforcement Division (ENFD) of the Montana Department of Environmental Quality
emailed you a violation letter for the improper disposal of a solid waste at the above-referenced location. In the
violation letter, ENFD requested that Oaks Disposal Trucking, LLC conduct assessment and remedial actions, and
submit a final spill cleanup report by July 31, 2016. The violation letter was emailed to

oldy 2002 _oakland@hotmail.com, the email address provided to ENFD. As the email was not rejected, ENFD
assumed delivery was complete.

As of the date of this letter, ENFD has not received the final cleanup report. ENFD is unable to determine if the
remedial actions conducted were successful and that remaining petroleum hydrocarbon-impacted soils, if any, are
below the applicable cleanup standards or if additional remedial action is required.

To avoid a formal enforcement action, ENFD requests that you submit the final spill cleanup report by August 31,
2016. Please refer to the enclosed April 19, 2016 violation letter for information regarding the spill cleanup
report format.

If you have questions related to this matter or feel the reported information is not factually accurate, please
contact me at either dkenney@mt.gov or the telephone number listed below. Please reference CVID 19080 on
any future correspondence related to this incident.

Sincerely,

Daniel R. Kenney

Enforcement Specialist
Enforcement Division

(406) 444-1453; fax (406) 444-1923

Enclosure

cc viaemail:  Gallatin County DES
Gallatin County Environmental Health
Montana Department of Transportation
Liberty Mutual Insurance Co., Policy No. BAS 55563285
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